
TEI Consortium Elections 2006 
 
If no representative from your institution will attend the TEI-C annual meeting, you may vote by one of 
the following methods: 
1. You may designate a proxy who will attend the meeting to represent you in the election. To designate a 
proxy, fill in the proxy form below and return it by post, fax or email to the address below. 
2. You may fill in the voting slip on next page and return it by mail, fax or email to the address below. 
 

Proxy slip for the elections at TEI-C Members' Meeting, Victoria, 27-28 October 
2006 
If an elector does not attend the TEI-C Members' Meeting in person, a proxy may be used. This 
proxy authorises a person to vote on behalf of the elector at the meeting. 
 
Fill in this declaration if you need to be represented by proxy at the TEI-C Members' Meeting: 
 
Voting institution: ________________________________________________________ 
 
Elector’s name: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Elector’s signature: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Date: _______________ 
 
I hereby give the following person proxy to vote on my behalf at the TEI-C Member's Meeting in 
Victoria, 27-28 October 2006: 
 
Name: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Institution: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Please return it to arrive at the TEI-C office before October 16th. If you send it by post we 
recommend that you post it by October 9th. 
TEI-Consortium (att. Patricia Gautier) 
c/o INIST / CNRS 
2, Allée du Parc de Brabois 
F-54514 Vandoeuvre-lès-Nancy    
FRANCE 
Fax no: 03 83 50 46 50 (from France)  
       +33 3 83 50 46 50 (from abroad) 
 
For  email, the return address is: membership@tei-c.org. 
 


